
Testing for Lead in Drinking Water – Public and Nonpublic Schools 
 

Maryland Department of the Environment (MDE) is currently updating its training 
presentation regarding testing for lead in drinking water in schools under Maryland’s 
law and regulations. It will be available in the near future. The previous version of 
this presentation (Spring 2018) can be accessed using the link below. Please note 
that some information in the presentation may be outdated - for instance, the 
definition of an elevated level of lead for school drinking water was lowered from 
20 ppb to 5 ppb effective June 2021 per HB 636. 
 
LINK HERE 
 
For a detailed written description of testing and reporting requirements, please see 
MDE’s Testing Requirements and Related Documents. 
 
Thank you. 
  

https://mgaleg.maryland.gov/2021RS/chapters_noln/Ch_237_hb0636T.pdf
https://mde.maryland.gov/programs/water/water_supply/Documents/SLT_Training_Presentation.pdf
https://mde.maryland.gov/programs/water/water_supply/Documents/SLT_Training_Presentation.pdf
https://mde.maryland.gov/programs/water/water_supply/Documents/SLT_MDE_Testing_Requirements_and_Related_Documents.pdf

